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Improved access for Strathpine pedestrians 
 
Pedestrian access and safety in Strathpine will be boosted thanks to two new pedestrian crossings at the 
Gympie and South Pine roads intersection. 

Transport and Main Roads Director-General Neil Scales said the improvements would provide better 
pedestrian access for people crossing near the Strathpine Library and local shops. 

“The works will involve installing two new pedestrian crossings, new line marking and sign improvements to 
highlight pedestrians may be crossing on the slip lanes,” Mr Scales said. 

"Works will be undertaken between 8pm and 5am due to the volumes of traffic using the intersection and to 
minimise disruption to motorists.  

"Some delays through the work zone can be expected. 

"Traffic controllers and reduced speed limits will be in place.  

"We thank everyone for their patience and remind motorists to allow for the changed conditions to ensure 
safety through the worksite." 

The improvements are scheduled to start this month (late November). 

For up-to-date road condition information, call 13 19 40, visit www.qldtraffic.qld.gov.au or download the app.  
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